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Your Parish Council last met on Tuesday evening, 28th July.  
Below is a summary of that meeting:  
1. The piano in the auditorium has been tuned however sometime soon you will note its absence as it receives major maintenance work.  
2. Church received the Government COVID 19 Wage Subsidy, assisting paying our employees during the last three months.  
3. If you access Facebook, you may have seen the photo of our music team singing and playing before last Sunday’s service.  Thanks to Darren for posting this.  
4. Our church have received a legacy of $48,000 from Hazel Christie’s estate.  This meant our end of year financial situation ended with a profit and not the predicted loss.  
5. Making and providing soup has proved very successful so during September, more soup will be made for sale.  
6. Friday Club will continue in a modified form from September to November, then it will be reviewed.  Many thanks goes to Margaret Brass who has retired from coordinating Friday Club.  We also extend thanks to her team who helped.  
7. Fundraising activities have resumed with cheese rolls orders well underway.  A “Spring Fling” will be held on Saturday, 26th September and a Garage Sale will be held on Saturday 31st October, replacing two smaller events which had been intended.  
8. The Spring Flower Service will be on Sunday, 27th September, taking benefit of the flowers which will be around the building after the Spring Fling event the previous day.  
9. Please note the back gate between the multipurpose room and the car-park is in storage.  Just be aware if small children run out of the door in the multipurpose room, they could run into the car-park.  
10. Our church AGM will be on Sunday, 18th Oct, during the service.  
11. A meeting for interested people renewing the Parish Mission Statement will be held on Sunday, 15th November, from 4pm with a pot-luck tea around 5pm.  As well as helping to determine Parish life it will form part of a parish profile required when a new presbyter is needed.  
Our next meeting will be held on the 27th September.  
